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Peoria Heights Fine Art Fair Returns This Spring

PEORIA HEIGHTS. The Peoria Heights Arts Collaborative announces the 2022 Peoria Heights
Fine Art Fair, featuring juried artists selling original works in a wide range of media.

Come to the Heights on Saturday, May 14, from 9:00 a.m. to 5:00 p.m., to support the arts, the
region’s many professional artists and locally owned shops and restaurants. Artists’ tents will
line Prospect Road between Glen and Kelly avenues, which will be closed for this free event.
Free parking will be provided by local businesses.

All artists will donate a work of art for a Silent Auction to benefit the Fair, whose goal is to
further the growing reputation of the Heights as a cultural destination in Illinois. The Peoria
Heights Fine Art Fair is supported by the Peoria Heights Arts Collaborative and the Village of
Peoria Heights.

Fair co-chair Barb Milaccio invites everyone to come out and enjoy the day. “We are thrilled to
bring back the Peoria Heights Fine Art Fair to the Village. The anticipation of art patrons
supporting local artists, restaurants and businesses is so fulfilling. Artists will delight fairgoers
with a new array of works created during the pandemic.”

About us:

Peoria Heights Arts Collaborative

Promoting the development, establishment, and expansion of the Arts in Peoria Heights by
uniting with local artists, organizations, businesses, and individuals to support and present
ongoing art events, opportunities, and education in Peoria Heights.



https://www.peoriaheightsarts.com
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Contact:

Theresa L. McDade, co-chair and Vice President, Peoria Heights Arts Collaborative
heightsfineartfair@gmail.com

309-339-4405

Facebook, https://www.facebook.com/www.peoriaheightsfineartfair.org

Instagram, https://www.instagram.com/peoria_heights fine art fair/
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